%uc/ear Corporaﬁon O/ Wew mexico

413 GRANT AVENUE
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
AREA CODE 50S - PHONE 982-1816 K

July 18, 1975 TR

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

1000 Rio Brazos Rd

Aztec, NM 87410

RE: La Ventana #1
SWSW 14, T19N, R1W

Attention: Mr. Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District III

Dear Mr. Arnold:

We have received your letter of July 16, 1975, and are
enclosing a completed copy of your form C-102, Well
Location & Acreage Dedication Plat, along with an at-
tachment of our certified plat of John West & Associates.
We hope this meets with your approval.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. We
will notify you as to our progress.

Yours truly,

Garrett R. Quintana
President

GRQ:pp
enclosure

cc USGS, Durango, CO.



